
CONSTRUCTION ALERT

For more information or questions, please call or visit:
(888) ACE-1426 or www.theaceproject.org

Thank you for your patience and cooperation...At ACE, it’s Safety First!
Note: Construction is a dynamic process and information is subject to change without notice .

Work activity is subject to weather conditions.

REV 7/8/24@TurnbullCynGS
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WHAT
Crews will close Salt Lake Avenue at the Turnbull Canyon Road intersection for storm drain relocation work. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
Motorists will not be able to access Salt Lake Avenue from Turnbull Canyon Road and are advised to enter using Parriott 
Place. Motorists should prepare for potential delays. Noise, dust and vibrations may be noticeable.  Please follow detour signs 
and exercise caution while in the vicinity of construction activities. Driveway access to businesses and residences will remain 
open during construction. 

WHEN
The closure is planned to begin on Saturday, July 20, 2024 and is expected to be completed by April 2025.  Work will 
occur weekdays between 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. with weekend and night work as needed.    

SALT LAKE AVENUE WILL BE CLOSED FOR 10 MONTHS 
STARTING JULY 20, 2024




